
 

  

Christmas Cards 2022 

The Christmas post box will be up again this year for the  

children to send cards to their friends and teachers. 
 

      

The last posting day is Friday 9th December.  

  

Please ensure that children write the recipient’s first name, 

surname and class clearly on the envelope (no food products 

inside the cards) 

  

  

  
 

  

  
Class teachers will keep the cards in their classrooms and 

hand these out at the end of term 

    

  

  


